NDHC COVID-19 UPDATE

The results of the August 17 COVID 19
testing are in for all residents and all
but two employees. We are pleased to
report that all results were negative.

Two employee results are still pending.

The next testing date is August 24.

During clinic hours, call 701-587-6900.
The 24-hour phone number is 701-587-6060.
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